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NICOLAS BLACK

WAYNE, ME

COMMENT:

Regulatory Notice 21-19 is a step in the right direction and should be implemented immediately. As an investor, I am losing faith in the
US Stock Market. The blatant and clear corruption between departments within the SEC and out are really a clear indicator that we need
transparency and a true "FREE MARKET". As we have behind the scenes actors constantly jumping through loopholes to "win" against
retail or struggling businesses. Day to day stock manipulation, dark pool trading and ability to hide the true amount of shorts and transfer
them outside of the US clearly states FINRA and the SEC are turning a blind eye to the situation. Sad, when the people in question can
see the moves of retail although hide the fact that they are destroying the economy from the inside out. Much more should be done over
this regulation to protect ALL inventors and have an opportunity to a true "FREE MARKET". Thank you for your time and I truly hope this
is a focus and will be addressed as quickly as possible.
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